
Weekly Offertory 

Standing Orders: £614.69 

Envelopes: £201.00 

Cash and Card: £464.34  

Coffee Morning: £30.50  

Total: £1,310.53  

Thank you for your generosity!  

 

 

Confession:  
Saturday mornings from 11:15 to 

11:45 and Saturday afternoons from 

4:15pm before the Vigil Mass. 

 
 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Anthony Rosso, St Joseph’s Presbytery, Queens Road, Keighley BD21 1AT (01535) 681861 

pp.ourladystjoseph@dioceseofleeds.org.uk    www.ourlady-stjoseph.org.uk    Diocese of Leeds Registered Charity Number 249404 

 

Sunday 21st January 2024 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

      
  Intention – Devotions and special 

services are in italics 

              

                                  

Saturday 20th                                                   SJ 5pm Alan Ickringill (RIP) Vigil Mass 

Sunday 21st  

    SJ 

  OLL 

    SJ 

9am 

10:30am 

4pm 

Manuel and Loretu Spiteri 

Peter Butler (BR) 

Syro Malabar Mass 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time   

Monday 22nd                                            No Mass  Monday in Ordinary Time 

Tuesday 23rd          OLL 9:30am Alan Ritchie (S) Tuesday in Ordinary Time  

Wednesday 24th                                                           SJ 
9am 

9:30am 

Rosary, Adoration, Benediction 

Anthony Moore (BR) 
St Francis de Sales 

Thursday 25th          SJ 9:30am 
Mario and Immacolata 

Pietrovito (A) 
Conversion of St Paul 

Friday 26th                                                         OLL 9:30am Philomena Baker (LD) Sts Timothy and Titus 

Saturday 27th                   SJ   
12pm 

5pm 

David Thompson (RIP) 

Umberto and Nicolina 

Mastrantuono (RIP) 

Saturday in Ordinary Time 

Vigil Mass 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for those on our Parish prayer list: Peter Connor, Abby Carter, Sarah Howell, Catrina Farnell, Sheila Scott, Luke Yates, 

Kathryn Inman (Allen), Maria Andrews, Josie Butler, Betty Emmett, Mary Connolly, Matthew Goulden, Rita Watson, Chris Brady, Paula 

Williams, Emma Harling, Maureen Jones (Cannon), Mary Cryer, Anna Kofler, Jean Cunningham, Cecilia Mabrey, Bernard Rowley, Andrea 

Clymo, Maria Wilkinson, Lucienne Pierre, Chris and Marjorie McCorry, Maureen Welsh, David Walsh, John Drury, Kim Fawcett, and 

Kathleen Kennedy 

Rest in Peace: Please pray for all the lately dead and for those whose anniversaries occur at this time. We remember especially 

Garry Foster why died this week. May they rest in peace. 

 

Walsingham Pilgrimage: If you signed up to go to Walsingham, please bring your payment in before the end of January. You 

can either put it in the collection basket or drop it through the St Joseph’s Presbytery letterbox. Thank you! 

 

Refreshments/Coffee Mornings: There is a coffee morning in the Parish Rooms at the Presbytery of OLOL in Haworth and 

at St Joseph’s in the community room after Sunday Mass. There’s also a coffee morning after the Wed morning Mass at SJ. 

All are welcome to come for a cuppa and a bit of socialising!  

 

200 Club Renewal: Please put renewals in an envelope with your name and contact number, and either give it to Fr Tony, put 

it in the collection plate at Mass, or post it through the Presbytery letterbox. Membership remains at £24 per number for the 

year.  If you pay by standing order then no action is required. Thank You! 

 

Faith Questions with Stephen O’Hara: We are having another Faith Questions session in the St Joseph’s Community Room 

on Wed 24th January at 6:00pm. This session will be led by our seminarian on placement, Stephen O’Hara. The Faith Questions 

sessions are an opportunity for Catholics to explore aspects of their faith they might not know or perhaps wish to learn more 

about. It’s also an opportunity for some socialising! The question will be “Is There a Conflict Between Faith and Science?” As 

usual, sandwiches and refreshments will be provided.  

 

Lectio Divina: Lectio Divina, a time to discuss and reflect on the upcoming readings for the weekend, is at Our Lady of 

Lourdes on Friday mornings after the 9:30 Mass. 

Mass Intentions Received: 

Ann and John Brown, Patricia Sutcliffe (A), Vera 

Hanson (LD), Ellen Purfield (BR), James Melvin 

(RIP) 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

mailto:pp.ourladystjoseph@dioceseofleeds.org.uk
http://www.ourlady-stjoseph.org.uk/


Thank You Stephen: Our seminarian on placement, Stephen O’Hara, leaves us on Thursday 25 January. It has been fantastic 

having him with us and we thank him for all he’s contributed to our parish community over the past month. Please keep Stephen 

in your prayers as he returns to seminary to continue his studies! 

St Joseph’s Community Room and Parish Rooms at OLOL: These rooms in our parish are often used for different events 

apart from parish activities, such as language classes, meetings and birthday parties. If you have a meeting or event and require 

a space to use, please contact the parish at pp.ourladystjoseph@dioceseofleeds.org.uk or 01535 681861 for more information. 

Children’s Liturgy: There is children’s liturgy during the Mass at both OLOL and SJ on Sunday mornings. Children go to 

the sacristy/community room just after the first hymn to learn about the readings in a fun and understandable way and then 

return to Mass after the creed. All children are welcome to attend.  

Readers and Offertory: We are on the lookout for more people to read at Mass on the weekends and to do the offertory 

procession at St Joseph’s. If you’d like to take part in these important ministries please let Fr Tony or one of the stewards at 

Mass know. Thank you to all our volunteers who do so much to make our liturgies beautiful and run smoothly!  

Volunteers for Children’s Liturgy at St Joseph’s: We are in need of volunteers to help in the Children’s Liturgy at SJ so 

that we can continue to offer it. Please see Hayley Nolan for more information on how to take part in this essential ministry in 

the parish. Thank you! 

Massabielle / SOLL Pilgrimage to Lourdes 24th to 31st May 2024: Birmingham to Tarbes. The cost this year will be an 

incredibly competitive subsidised price of £690.00 Inc Lourdes levy and coach travel from Keighley, based on 2 sharing. This 

price excludes travel Insurance of £49 up to 79 and £98 for 80 plus, you can use your own insurance instead if you wish. Single 

room occupancy is an additional £273. Helper pilgrims can apply for a further subsidy grant if the above price is financially 

difficult, via SOLL grant committee. Supported pilgrims booking in the Accueil (Care/Nursing home facility), which gives 

full medical and physical support the cost is £500 all inclusive. Any booking will require SOLL medical approval before 

acceptance. A subsidy grant if the above price is financially difficult, via SOLL grant committee is also available. Contact 

Mike Devlin 07946 440617 or Steve Kelly 07790 464096. 

Mass Intentions: One of the most lovely and ancient traditions of the Church (and one of the most beautiful ways to offer 

prayers for someone) is to have a Mass offered/said for them. Masses are offered for many occasions, such as birthdays, 

anniversaries, repose of the soul, for the sick, or for receiving the sacraments. If you would like to have a Mass offered for 

someone, please write their name on an envelope and the occasion if applicable with an offering enclosed. If you want the 

Mass on a specific day or celebrated at St Joseph’s or OLOL, please write that as well and Fr Tony will do his best to schedule 

the Mass on, or as close to, that day as possible. You can either put it into the collection basket or hand it to Fr Tony at Church. 

There are also Mass cards available at the piety stall in St Joseph’s for several occasions.  

Good Shepherd Centre: Tuesday Building Bridge Lunch Club at The Good Shepherd Centre. The next luncheon will take 

place on 23rd January. It takes place from 12:30 - 2:30 pm. Places are limited and booking is recommended. Call 01535 

608639 or email tgsc.keighley@gmail.com. There are many other activities taking place at The Good Shepherd Centre.  

Catholic Care Vacancy: School Social Worker – £29,269 – £33,945. You must hold a Social Work Qualification Closing 

date: Until appointed. For further details and how to apply please visit http://www.catholic-care.org.uk/recruit…/latest-

vacancies/ or telephone 0113 3885400 to request an application form. 

Headteacher Vacancy: St Stephen’s Catholic Primary School, Skipton. Required September 2024. Closing date: Monday 

29th January 2024. More details can be found on the website:https://www.bishopwheelercatholicacademytrust.org/vacancies-

posts/2024/1/8/headteacherststephensskipton 

Briery Online Meditations: Join us for a short meditation on the Sunday Gospel from 7.30pm to 8.15pm. The Zoom opens 

at 7.15pm for a chat. All are welcome. Register for Zoom link by emailing: admin@briery.co.uk or call 01943 607287. 

Diocesan Grief Companion Training: Friendly, interactive online course about grief and how to accompany people who are 

bereaved. On Zoom every Monday from 8 January 2024 to 12 February 2024 - 6.30pm to 8pm. To find out more and apply 

please contact the Elizabeth Prout Bereavement Care team on epbereavementcare@dioceseofleeds.org.uk or call the Briery 

Retreat Centre on 01943 607 287. 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook where you can find all the latest news across the parish. Search for: Our Lady 

of Lourdes, Haworth & St. Josephs 


